
Submitter: Robert Reed 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This is a terrible move--a step backwards into the 20th century. Voter ID can be done 

at registration and then ballots confirmed by signature. If there is concern about voter 

fraud do an investigation and determine the actions that modernize the process. But 

don't make drastic changes that go backwards without any evidence of a problem. 


